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Ordinary Council meeting

The February 2020 Council meeting will be held on:

Wednesday 26 February, 4pm at COPACC, Gellibrand Street, Colac.

Copies of the agenda will be available at www.colacotway.vic.gov.au on 
Friday 21 February.

Council meetings are open to the public and interested people are welcome 
to attend.
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In-Harbour Dredging Project

A major in-harbour dredging project is scheduled to commence at the Port of 
Apollo Bay from Monday 20 April 2020. This project is expected to take 6-8 
weeks to complete and will remove 55,000m3 of sand from inside the harbour, 
resulting in the dredge area returning to a depth of -3.5m ensuring safe 
navigation inside the harbour and increasing usability of the port. 

Community Information Sessions

The community is invited to come along to a general information session 
covering:

- What the project involves
- What the outcomes will be 
- What to expect
- Environmental impacts
- Impacts on the community 

Where: Apollo Bay Senior Citizens Centre 4 Whelan St, Apollo Bay.

When: 6pm on Thursday 27 February.

An information session specifi cally for berth and mooring holders, commercial 
fi shers and mariners, will also be held to cover topics such as:

- Access arrangements
- Communications with the dredge
- Safe navigation around the dredge
- Impacts on fi sh/lobster held in coffs and wells

This information session will be attended by the contractor, Maritime 
Constructions and the dredge supervisor will be present to answer any 
questions. 

Where: Apollo Bay Senior Citizens Centre 4 Whelan St, Apollo Bay.

When: 7.30pm on Thursday 27 February.


